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02/07/2024

MR Alan Butler
- 93 Pittwater RD
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I’d like to support this amendment to the previous DA which is to add a restaurant to the
original plans, which I always thought was included.
Although I am not a playing member of Warringah Golf Club it has always been an important
social hub for regular community gatherings and this new site should increase the visibility
and access of a wider representation of locals from the Manly, Freshwater, Balgowlah &
Allambie areas.
I do hope NBC planners and Counsellors support and approve this DA fully.




